
Via Email 5/9/2011 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback. 
  
I noted in the correspondence that a line item indicated Non practicing registration, or words to that 
effect. 
  
Within Shimadzu we have 3 licensed Radiographers based in NSW that perform training and in-
service functions to customers and industry in general, as is the case with many companies. 
The experience base between our staff is over 60 years in radiography and we are often called onto 
help in clinical situations effecting equipment and image quality. 
  
What allowance is within the regulations to allow for the practical necessity required of applications 
and in-service areas where we actually advise as to technique and other clinically applicable advice or 
direction as part of this process. Additionally we provide CPD opportunities as part of this process, as 
requested by radiographic community and are currently initiating our appellation number application. 
  
Feedback as to what is proposed and the effect expected would be appreciated. 
  
regards 
  
   
D. Foster 


